
 

 

Alert about Fraudulent Emails 

 

 IRCTC is committed to providing a safe online experience to its users. In this regard, we would 

like to caution the users about malicious emails in circulation. 

 It has been noticed that some fraudsters are sending emails which appears to be from an IRCTC 

email id, with malicious attachments, which may be a virus. 

 Any emails sent from IRCTC to its users, will not have any attachments, and will be signed by an 

individual by name. Never open attachments from unknown sources. For your safety, it is advised 

to delete any such suspicious mails. 
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Compatible Browser  

http://contents.irctc.co.in/en/BetaSiteCompatibleBrowser.html

